From: eileen wilmor: |

Sent: 24 September 2019 22:39
To: Planning
Subject: DPCAAC tree comment

Dear Planning and tree officers,

List 547

2019/ 4588/T 13 Glenhurst Avenue NW5

No objection to the work on these three trees.

Much needed as very little light at the front of the house.
Thank you,

Eileen Willmott



